
 

ICAP concludes  the fourth series of the Directors Training program. 

Islamabad July 06 2013: The Institute of Chartered Accountants of Pakistan (ICAP) had 
launched the Directors’ Training Program (DTP) in January 2013 to facilitate the 
professionals in discharging their duties well and to enable them to effectively manage 
the affairs of the listed companies for and on behalf of shareholders.  

The four day certification course duly approved by the Securities and Exchange 
Commission of Pakistan (SECP) is conducted in two sessions of two days each. The 
fourth series of the DTP was concluded in the capital city of Pakistan Islamabad in the 
month of July.  

The faculty for the session comprised of eminent professionals like Mirza Mahmood, 
Ms. Huma Pasha, Amar Naseer, Faheem ul Hasan and Rana Usman. The facilitators 
with their expertise and knowledge imparted the essential principles and practices to the 
participants. The participants were all from the top management from the multinational 
and listed companies of Pakistan.  

ICAP since the launch has conducted four series of the program in Lahore Islamabad 
and Karachi. ICAP also plans to hold a session in Faisalabad in the coming months.  
 


